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Pfizer Response to Hurricane Dorian 
 

During a natural disaster or crisis, our priorities at Pfizer are the safety of our 
colleagues and the ability to ensure an uninterrupted supply of medicines for 
our patients.  Pfizer has contingency plans in place to ensure the continuity of 
supply and to mitigate interruptions during natural disasters.   

 
We continuously improve all our processes and actions based on learnings 
taken to help manage Hurricanes Maria and Florence ; these have positively 
influenced Pfizer’s ongoing preparations.   

 
We experienced minimal disruption with Hurricane Dorian and the impact to 
the North Carolina Outer Banks area.  Customers in need of emergency 
assistance with a Pfizer order are encouraged to contact Customer Service at 

844-646-4398 for 24/7 support.  
 


